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Margaret Lightner is president of the Beaumont’s continuing care
retirement communities in Dearborn and Farmington Hills and vice
president of senior services at Beaumont Health, Michigan’s largest
health care system, based on inpatient admissions and net patient
revenue.

In these roles, Lightner’s responsibilities include oversight of skilled-
nursing beds, assisted-living units, apartments and privately-owned
condominiums. She serves Beaumont as an expert in senior care and
aging and assists with consulting project and strategic planning.

With more than 20 years of experience in senior care and housing,

Lightner’s prior experience includes serving as administrative liaison for
Oakwood Healthcare.

Lightner is a fellow of the American College of Health Care
Administrators. She is the 2012 recipient of the Facility Leadership
Award from the American College of Health Care Administrators.
Lightner is a member of the Michigan Center for Assisted Living and led
the organization as board chair in 2007. She earned a master’s degree
in health services administration from Central Michigan University and
a bachelor’s degree in dietetics from Eastern Michigan University.

Beaumont Health is Michigan’s largest health care system for inpatient
admissions and net patient revenue and is most preferred for health
care in the tri-county area, according to National Research Corp. survey
data. A not-for-profit organization, it was formed in 2014 to provide
patients with the benefit of greater access to extraordinary,
compassionate care, no matter where they live in Southeast Michigan.
Beaumont Health has total net revenue of $4.4 billion and consists of
eight hospitals with 3,429 beds, 174 outpatient sites, nearly 5,000
physicians, 38,000 employees and 3,500 volunteers. In 2017, Beaumont
Health had 175,688 inpatient discharges, 17,789 births and 574,591
emergency visits. For more information, visit beaumont.org.




